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December
Eleventh1922.

E. L. Wayrpan, Esq.,
General Manager,
Ritter Dental Manufacturing Company, 
Rochester!*! w. y.

Bear Sir:-

This is to acknowledge with thanks 
the receipt of your letter of December 5th and to 
express our gratitude to the Ritter Dental Manu­
facturing Company of Rochester, ^.Y., for their 
generosity in supplying the Dental Department of 
McGill University with one of your X-ray machines.

The University has pleasure in 
accepting it and will observe the conditions attached 
as to keeping the machine in good operating condition»

I cordially support your contention 
that the interests of the manufacturer, dealer and 
dental surgeon are identical from the standpoint of 
services rendered to humanity.

Dr. Thornton, Dean of the Dental 
faculty, is immensely pleased with the gift and has 
informed me cf the cordial relations established 
between your Mr. McDonald and our Dental Faculty.
He assures me that he is under many obligations to 
Mr. McDonald for help in the past.

I-n conclusion let me say that I shall 
have much pleasure in informing the Board of Governors 
of the gift.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


